
 

 

 
 

The Panhandle Gives is upon us! Giving Tuesday is a global movement hosted the first Tuesday after 

Thanksgiving (November 29th, 2022.) As the saying goes, everything is bigger is Texas, but it seems that 

when it comes to Giving Tuesday it’s even bigger in the panhandle. As one of Amarillo’s core non-profit 

organizations we have once again partnered with The Panhandle Gives to raise funds from our generous 

donors that will help us continue to educate and inspire our 100,000 annual visitors. For the last 53 years we 

have pushed ourselves and the gardens to become not only a calming oasis for all who enter, but an 

educational facility where children are able to learn about the plant world through hands-on activities and 

learning experiences. Your donation not only helps keep our gardens beautiful but ensures that we are able to 

continue our efforts in teaching children about the outdoor world around them.  

 

We are so excited to celebrate giving Tuesday 2022 by participating in the amplification fund set up by the 

Amarillo Area Foundation. The Amarillo Area Foundation provides additional funds to be distributed to non-

profit organizations based on their share of funds raised. Giving to the Amarillo Botanical Gardens during the 

Giving Tuesday period (November 22nd – November 29th) means your donation will go even further to 

supporting the gardens and all who enjoy it.  

 

To donate: 

1. Donate by check or cash, payable to The Panhandle Gives with Amarillo Botanical Gardens in the 

memo and deliver to any of the Amarillo National Bank, FirstBank Southwest, or Happy State Bank 

locations.   

2. Donate online at thepanhandlegives.org/organizations/amarillo-botanical-gardens 

 

Your gift provides the necessary resources the Amarillo Botanical Gardens needs to continue to be successful. 

Thank you for supporting the Gardens during this annual day of charitable giving, and Happy Holidays!  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email Greg Lusk at the Gardens. 

  

Sincerely,  

Greg Lusk 

Executive Director/Horticulturist 

Amarillo Botanical Gardens 

Email: greg@abgardens.org 
 


